
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19:  
STRICTER VISITING 
ARRANGEMENTS 
To protect patients, staff and visitors against COVID-19, 

stricter visiting arrangements apply to visitors. 

 
The arrangements may change from day to day. 

You will find the specific, most recent 
guidelines for the department you are 
visiting on 

www.uzgent.be/corona. 

Or ask the nurses at the department. 
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